
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Main Street #18 - email from Leslie Schwartz
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 4:16:40 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Leslie Schwartz below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 
--------------------
 
Dear Michael,
 
I write in support of the application for a conditional use approval RE: the
proposed  parking lot project at 18 Main Street, on the PB agenda for February
13, 2019.
 
I respectfully request that the Planning Board carefully consider the potentially
more impactful, yet less desirable, permitted uses that the applicant may be
free to embrace and exercise, should the conditional use before the Board be
denied.
 
Thank you,
Leslie Schwartz
 
 
Sent from my iPad
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